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Response to Request for Information

Reference FOI 001655
Date 6 November 2017

Street Lights

Request:

Under the Freedom of Information Act, please can I ask for the following information
on faulty streetlights reported in your area.

1. How many streetlights have been reported as faulty in your area in each of the
financial years 2016/17, 2015/16 and 2014/15?
2014/15 – 5748
2015/16 – 5007
2016/17 – 6135

2. What was the average amount of time taken between the reporting of a fault
with a streetlight and its resolution in each of the financial years 2016/17,
2015/16 and 2014/15?
2014/15 – 1.3 days
2015/16 – 0.85 of a day
2016/17 – 0.94 of a day

3. What was the longest delay between the reporting of a streetlight problem and
its resolution in each of the financial years 2016/17, 2015/16 and 2014/15?
2014/15 – 15.6 days
2015/16 – 14.1 days
2016/17 – 10.4 days

4. What is the most recent estimate of the number of streetlights in your area that
are currently not functioning or partly functioning?
As of 20th November there were 43 lights out across the City.


